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You don't often get email from Redacted Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,
My question is concerning my building permit application. It will be two years this coming
March since I submitted my building permit application . The home was demolished August
0f 2023 . It is now 5 month since I have demolished the home and still have not received my
building permits. I understand the backlog but recently I have stopped getting any
communication back from the City and plan reviewer . I submitted the changes they requested
on December 5, 2023 . Since December 5 2023 I have sent 7 emails and my architect has sent
3 emails without any type of response . I am not sure what is going on I find it very frustrating
and unprofessional at this point. The amount of money I have spent and to not even get a
response 1s unacceptable. What if any thing is being done to help with the building permit
application process?. The address of my property is ‘Redacted ‘ Thank you for your
time.

G Gill






